
State of Florida 
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DATE: February 4,2002 
TO: 

RE: 

Kay Flynn; Division of Commission Clerk and Ad" istrative Services 

Docket No. 000475-TP; Confidential Document No. 00984-02 
FROM: Denise Vandiver; Division of Auditing and Safety lb 

On January 25, 2002, Thrifty Call responded to an audit request. Instead of 
providing the information to the auditor, the company filed the information with the Division 
of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services and the disks were logged in as 
Document No. 00984-02 (Certain information on two Call Detail Records.) Please return 
these disks to the company. I talked with Floyd Self and he asked that when they are 
ready to be released that we call him or his secretary to have them picked up. 


